
 
 

Minutes of the meeting of Uphall Community Council held on Wednesday 15th November 2023 in Uphall 

Community Centre 

 

In attendance : David Flight, Lynne McEwen, Jonathan Moore (Chair), George Scott 

 

Apologies : Irene Bishop, Pippa Plevin, Cllr Tony Boyle, Cllr Diane Calder, Cllr Janet Campbell, Cllr Angela 

Doran Timson 

 

1. The minutes of the October meeting were agreed proposed by George Scott, seconded by David Flight. 

 

2. Matters arising from previous minutes 

 

Remembrance.  Service well attended especially by young people   Irene laid a wreath on behalf of the 

Community Council. 

 

Christmas Cards have been bought and labelled.  It was agreed to buy local church stamps for postage, the 

money then going to a charity. 

 

Response received re query of building in area of A89 and South Middleton. 

 

3. Reports 

 

Treasurer : Balance currently £2506.59 

 

Planning : Alexander Street - response to be made re carport application on grounds of safety, Turkish Barber 

Main Street - Concerns over signage. 

 

BUTCMG : Doocot at Houstoun House.  Ongoing discussion.  Money received for Christmas outfits. 

 

Joint Forum 

 

Report has been circulated.  The Joint Forum Transport Forum was held on 2 November with Keith Muirhead 

WLC Transport Manager.  West Lothian Climate Action Hub awaiting funding.  Minutes available on Joint 

Forum website. 

 

EANAB 

 

Report circulated.  There is now a community section on the EAL website.  EANAB website is getting a revamp 

over the next few months.  December EANAB meeting is focusing on Night Noise.  Minutes available on 

EANAB website. 

 



4. Christmas 

 

Arrangements discussed for 18th December.  Funding has been received for 18th December starting at 

6.00pm. 

 

5. Other business 

 

Still waiting on planning confirmation to audio posts. 


